
 

 

09 November 2020 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

HEALTHY SCHOOL LUNCHES TRIAL 

The first trial went very well.  Although some children did not want the food or thought it wasn’t very 

nice, the vast majority enjoyed their chicken pasta.  We have given all feedback received to the 

potential supplier for their planning.  One of the things that didn’t help with a completely successful 

trial was the lateness of the food delivery, caused by a major traffic holdup following a car accident. 

A second trial is being held on Wednesday 18 November and the food on offer this time is Spaghetti 

Bolognaise.  For children who cannot have beef, there will be a chicken bolognaise alternative. 

Would you please fill in the form below and return it to the office no later than this Wednesday 11 

November. 

Thank you. 

 

Child’s Name:         Room:      

My child has permission to receive free lunch on Wednesday 18 November Yes/No 

My child is allowed to eat beef       Yes/No 

Food Allergies:  Please state any food allergies you child has, eg wheat, gluten, egg, soy: 

             

             

 

Parent’s/Caregiver’s Signature:           

Phone:                                                        

 

From the beginning of Term 1, 2021, these free lunches will be provided every day at West Harbour 

School.  Before it starts, you will be given the opportunity to opt out of the programme and your child 

will not receive the lunches.  Any ‘opt out’ that is notified will run for the entire term. 


